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The Committee of the Itchenor Society is aware that the General Data Protection Regulation comes 
into force on 25th May 2018.  The Society will be compliant by that date.   The Committee is currently 
carrying out an audit of the personal data held by the Society;  it is preparing a Data Privacy Policy;  it 
will seek consent from members for their data to be used for Society activities only;  and the data 
will not be passed onto third parties.  


